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a) MRWPCA’s Pure Water Monterey project 
increases regional water resources, distinct 
from Fort Ord Augmentation 

b) Fort Ord Water Augmentation Program is 
based on the Regional Urban Water 
Augmentation Project (RUWAP) – MCWD 
project. Recycled Water component requires 
negotiation between MCWD, MRWPCA, and 
FORA.

c) Executive Officer & Assistant Executive Officer 
have participated in negotiations with MCWD 
and MRWPCA for the past four months.

Background



MRWPCA General Manager Paul Sciuto and 

MCWD General Manager Keith Van Der Maaten 
will provide a status report on recent 

negotiations.

Status Report


